
Update
From Your Superintendent

August 7, 2020

Breakfast and Lunch For ALL Students

I apologize for the confusion I created with the online Household Information Report. I did not 
realize that you would not be able to submit the form directly. We have taken it off the website 
and will be sending a hard copy out to all families in the Friday mailings that are being sent out 
from each building principal. It is really, really important that you complete the form and send it 
to school with your child or drop it off in any building office including the Central Office. We 
must have this filled out by all families regardless if your students will be attending face to face 
or virtual. Remember you only need to do one form for a household. All students should be listed 
on just one form. Thank you so much for taking time to do this to ensure we will get all the state 
and federal funding our district is entitled to. 

BUS PASSES

We will be unable to issue bus passes this year at least until we are able to relax some of the 
requirements that we must adhere to in Phase 4 of the Return to School Roadmap. Whatever 
stops needed for your child when school starts and you have confirmed these stops with our 
transportation department will be honored. We realize that there are students who have to go to 
one home on certain days or weeks and another home on the opposite days. We can make this 
work. All students will have assigned seats on the bus. Some students will just have assigned 
seats on two buses. For contact tracing it is extremely important that we know what seat a 
student was sitting in. I know this may cause some challenges for you but we must do everything 
we can to ensure the health and safety of all our students. Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we continue to work through these challenging times. 

Back To School

The complete Evart Public Schools Covid-19 Preparedness and Response Plan is now posted on 
the district website under the COVID-19 Badge.  It follows all the required protocols that were 
required by the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-142. We are currently in Phase 4 and many 
pages are devoted to this phase. Very pertinent and informative information of what school will 
actually look like in each building is being sent out in the mail on Friday, August 7th.  Please take 
time to review all the information and share new procedures with your students. 

New To Evart Public Schools

Welcome to our district. We look forward to meeting you. If you have children who need to be 
enroll in our schools, please call the building where your child would be attending to get an 
appointment to register your students. Secretaries are back in the offices. We are anxious to get 
every student on a class list by the end of next week. 

Elementary School  (PreK-4)  – 231-734-5595
Middle School (5-8) – 231-734-4222
High School (9-12) – 231-734-5551


